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Letter of Appreciation

This is to certify that the students and faculty of Sarojini Naidu Vanita
Pharmacy Maha Vidyalaya (SNVPMV) have actively participated in the
“Swachhta Hi Seva (SHS) Programme” from 20.09.2019 - 25.09.2019 and
created awareness about plastic waste management, eradication of Single
Use Plastic (SUP) and about harmful effects of improper disposal of plastic in
our day to day life. The students and faculty took Swachhta Shapath to keep
their surroundings clean. We thank the Management and faculty of SNVPMV
for making students participate in such best practices.

We would like to appreciate students and faculty for their active participation.
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(Janab Zakir Baqueri, AIMIM Corporator)
Dattatreya Nagar Division-64



